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Oregon has successfully used vote by mail for many years without serious issues.  

Vote by mail makes it easier for many people to vote, especially disabled, elderly, or 

poor citizens who may not have the means or the ability to travel to a polling station 

and wait in line to vote on the day of an election.   

 

Trying to remove the ability to vote by mail is a transparent attempt by republicans to 

reduce voting by people who are less likely to favor their positions.   

 

Do not do away with vote by mail.  It should be the standard everywhere, not just in 

Oregon. 


